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16th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Community Learning 

 

This week 3M took part in art workshops at the Tate Modern as part of their 25th 

Anniversary.   They had time in the gallery as part of their project taking the cameras 

they had made with them. They reported that they’d had a great time when they got 

back. 

 

There are lots of educational visits happening between now and the end of the 

school year so please do make sure you check your child’s bag regularly for any 

consent forms that need returning to school.  

Mental Health Awareness Week 

This week for Mental Healthy Awareness, we have been offering lots of activities and 

support around community and working together. Classes have taken part in fun 

shared projects and scavenger hunts. Lots of people came to school wearing green 

today too. 
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Parent Workshops 

 

Next week we are holding a series of parent workshops. You will have received a 

letter about the themes and a sign up sheet. Please do let us know if you did not get 

one and we can let you know what is happening. 

After half term we are also holding more workshops lead by external advisors from 

Southwark. We will share themes and dates next week to give everyone plenty of 

time to make arrangements to come. 

It’s a great chance to explore different topics, seek advice, learn about resources 

and share stories with other parents.  

 

Parent questionnaires 

 

Every year we send out a parent questionnaire for feedback, ideas and next steps.  

You will have all received a paper copy of the questionnaire to complete with your 

child today.  If it is easier to complete the survey online, please do follow this link 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QutFECwftkGOatrhqObzeO_

gXQfZnuJArydpi9-

rqTBUMVdISTBWSkJPWDJONUxNTjFTVTFONDNaUy4u&route=shorturl 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 
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